
Pictues from Agventure’s 4th class 
A dozen people from a range of positions throughout the county were selected to participate in the 
fourth annual AgVenture program.  
AgVenture is a concept in agricultural education designed for non-farming community leaders who 
want to understand the workings of the industry, according to Terry Dereniuk, AgVenture program 
coordinator and a graduate of the 2010 AgVenture program.  
There were four classes held once a month. In August, the class focus was on the pear industry, 
the September class focused on grapes, the October class focused on walnuts and the final class 
on Friday focused on olives.  
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